
 

 

Notice of Referendum 

Simpcw First Nation 

Notice is hereby given to the Electors (Voters) of the Simpcw First Nation. 

There will be a meeting at the Chu Chua Community Hall on Sunday, April 12, 2015 
from 9am to 8pm for the purposes of holding a referendum on the following matters. 

Amendments to the Simpcw Election Regulations and the Simpcw Referendum Code: 

The questions put forward for vote are: 

1. "Do you accept the amended (December 8, 2014) version of the Simpcw Custom 
Election Code?" 

2. "Do you accept the amended (November 21, 2014) version of the Simpcw 
Referendum Code?" 

For those Ordinarily Residents of the Reserve Electors that are unable to attend the 
referendum on this date, they will be able vote by means of mail-in-ballots. The deadline 
for those Electors to request mail in ballots is March 29, 2015. They may request mail-
in-ballots by contacting the Electoral Officer at the contacts set out below. For Electors 
that are not Ordinarily Residents of the Reserve, mail out and information Packages will 
be forwarded at least 30 days prior to the Referendum provided the Electoral Officer 
has their correct Mailing Address. 

An information meeting for on-reserve Simpcw Electors on the proposed amendments 
will be held at the Simpcw Community Hall from 5 p.m. to 7 p.m. on January 28, 2015. 
An information meeting for off-reserve Simpcw Electors will be held at the Lotus Inn 
(512 Tranquille Road) in Kamloops from 5 p.m. to 7 p.m. on January 29, 2015. 

Given under my hand at Pritchard BC, on this 13th day of January 2015 

[Original signed by] Gerry Hutchison Electoral Officer 

Box 167, Pritchard BC V0E 2P0 (250) 851-5951 e-mail: ghutchison599@gmail.com 
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